
Minutes of the FSCC  

May 4th, 2021 via Webex 

 
Attending: Brumm (CALS and Chair), Fox (HS), Hargrove (LAS), Schwartz (Engr). Zarecor 

(Architecture), Nilakanta (Business). Tiarks (Registrar) Ex-officio: Boyne (Provost) 

 
Approval of minutes for last meeting (4/20/22). 
 
New business.   
Minor in Spanish translation and interpretation.  Zarecor commented that the “Languages and 
Cultures Program” (LCP) is not really a program, and that maybe it should be considered as such 
in the future?   
Motion to approve by Schwartz, second by Hargrove, the vote to approve was  6-0-0 in favor 
 
Communication with the colleges.   
Tom Brumm thinks that perhaps we should improve our communication about issues discussed 
in FSCC.  Kimberly brought up as an example the idea of shared general education lists.  How 
can we better advocate for ideas in the FSCC back to our constituent colleges?  We had a long 
conversation about centralized gen. eds. leading to a clearer understanding that the colleges at 
ISU are distinct in their evaluations of what constitutes college-level general education 
requirements.  No action was taken. 
 
Discontinuation of Latin undergraduate and graduate minors.  
Motion to approve by Hargrove, second by Fox, the vote was 6-0-0 in favor of discontinuation 
 
Unfinished business.   
Continued discussion of stand-alone credits for minors.  Cris Schwartz and Mark Hargrove would 
like time to build consensus for support in COE and LAS, respectively, and will do more work in 
each college to figure out who is affected and how we want to deal with it.  We will bring this 
up again next fall.   
 
Adjourned at 11:50 am.   
 
 
 
 
 


